Parent Club Minutes 1/30/24

In attendance: Amanda Jukes, Sade’ Denton, Ashley Ryan, Brooke Porter, Christina Keller,
Katie Douglas, Erika Youngblood, Nicole Gedeon, Jennifer Schwab, Jennifer Madison, Jenny
Garrison Submitted by: Jennifer Madison

President’s Report- Jennifer S. reported that since there was no credit card service at
the festival, she ended up earning $92.00 from Venmo.

Treasurer’s Report- We roughly made $2,700 from the Winter Carnival.

Previous Events-

Trash Baq Sales- We still need to have the movie prize for 4G Baker.

Movie Night- No feedback...50/60 people came to the event.

Family Festival- We asked for some feedback from the people that were at the
meeting about the Winter Camivai...this is what they had to say. Maybe next year we
could do “printed tickets.” That way everyone doesn’t have to write their name on every
raffle ticket. They also suggested we use a “tumbler” for the ticket drawing. We also
need to figure out an electronic way for patrons to pay. Also.. .if you volunteer for an
hour then it equals one free admission into the carnival. We will take all of these
commenits into consideration for next year. We ended up selling 3,558 raffle tickets. The
most popular baskets were the Lotto basket, gift card basket and the LEGO basket.

_Upcoming Events-
Coockies & Canvas- We do not have a set time for this...Nicole G. is reaching out

to Mrs.Tapy to see when/if she can help. Possibly having it in March and painting a
shamrock.

Roller Skating- Jennifer S. said she was waiting to hear back but she thinks it will
be on Wednesday, Feb. 7th from 6:00-8:00 at the Wigwam.

Stuffie Sleepover- Jennifer S. explained to the parents what this event was. We
decided to make the stuffie backpacked size and $3.00 per stuffie. Only one stuffie per
child as well.All of the money made will go to teacher appreciation. This will take place
on April 4th, 2024.

Race for Education- This will take place on Tuesday, May 7th. Lisa
Whitacker-Pinnick will be chairing this event.

Additional Discussion- We all discussed as a group about getting a Facebook page
for the Parent Club. Also, there was a discussion about if everyone received their film
from the camival 360 camera booth.

Next Meeting- Tuesday, February 27th at 6:30 p.m.



